Policy # 4109 – Drug–Free Workplace




ATTACHMENT A

M E M O R A N D U M

TO:

All Employees



Cobb County Community Services Board



Douglas County Community Services Board

FROM:
Human Resources Director

SUBJECT:
DRUG-FREE WORKPLACE

The Cobb County Community Services Board and the Douglas County Community Services Board is concerned with the health, safety, and effectiveness of its employees. A drug-free workplace encourages employees’ productivity and is essential in achieving the Boards’ goals and objectives. In accordance with the Federal Drug-Free Workplace Act of 1988 and the Georgia Drug-Free Public Work Force Act of 1990, no employee of the agency may illegally engage in the manufacture, distribution, dispensing, possession or use of a controlled substance at any time or place including the workplace. Such unlawful activity will be considered sufficient grounds for a serious adverse personnel action, including dismissal from employment.  Failure to make a good faith effort to provide a drug-free workplace may result in the loss of federal funding.

Employees of the Boards are also prohibited from possession or consumption of alcohol in the workplace or reporting to work under the influence of alcohol.

The Boards have adopted a “Drug-Free Workplace” Policy and Procedure. The Policy and Procedure will be posted on official bulletin boards and is available for review in the Human Resources Department.

Please sign below, indicating that you have received this information, and return this document to the Human Resources Department. This signed document will be placed in your official personnel file.





__________________________________________





Employee/Contractor/Volunteer/Intern Name (Please print)





__________________________________________________





Employee/Contractor/Volunteer/Intern  Signature





Cobb County Community Services Boards





Douglas County Community Services Board

